
 

Popcorn Fundraiser 

Order online now! 
 

The Smith Family Popcorn Fundraiser is Live!   

 

Use this link to order some delicious popcorn and ENE chapter will 
receive 30% of the proceeds! 
https://smithfamilypopcorn.com/pages/ninety-
nines?ls=wtaZHSg_iKxcD5nnkZomr 

 

 

There are 3 options for receiving your popcorn. 

 

Option 1: Pick up in person at one of their 3 locations in Plymouth, 
Mashpee or Hyannis. 
 
Option 2: Pay for shipping to the destination of your choice. 
 
Options 3: Select Pickup at Hyannis when placing your order then have 
Beth Young deliver to the Scholarship Luncheon. If you choose option 3 

https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=b4f41afb28&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=b4f41afb28&e=75347ca4ae


please email a copy of your receipt to: elizabethyoung1989@gmail.com 
 
The proceeds will go to our operating fund and will be used to offset 
scholarship luncheon expenses. 
  

Buy some for yourself! 
 

Send some to friends and family! 
 

Surprise someone!   
 

Enjoy! 

  

Beth Young 
Chair, ENE 
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